
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: Cancellation of Regional Irrigators Association Congress on July 28, 2023 in
San Jose, Occidental Mindoro
1 message

Region 4-B Regional Irrigation Office <r4b@nia.gov.ph> Thu, Jul 27, 2023 at 1:47 PM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: NIA MIMAROPA IDS <NIAMIMAROPA.IDS@gmail.com>

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

3rd flr., 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

 

 

Dear Director Claudio:

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We regret to inform you that the Regional Irrigators Association
Congress scheduled on July 28,2023 at Season’s Hotel, San Jose, Occidental
Mindoro  is cancelled due to the inclement weather conditions caused by Tropical Storm Egay.   The
severe weather conditions associated with Tropical Storm Egay have led to heightened risks,
including heavy rainfall, potential flooding, and strong winds, which pose considerable dangers to
travel and outdoor gatherings.

 

We understand the time and effort you have invested in preparing for this event and we sincerely
apologize for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause and appreciate your understanding of
this unavoidable situation.

 

Thank you for your unwavering cooperation and understanding.

 

 

Very truly yours,

 



 

RONILIO M. CERVANTES

Acting Regional Manager
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